
 
POSITION STATEMENT 
  

PASSENGER FLIGHTS BETWEEN NAIROBI AND DAR ES SALAAM 
 
Kenya Airways (KQ) is aware of the Public Notice issued by the Tanzania Civil Aviation Authority on 
15th January 2024, rescinding the approvals of KQ to operate passenger flights between Nairobi and 
Dar es salaam effective 22nd January 2024. 
 
Kenya Airways is engaging the Civil Aviation Authorities and relevant government agencies in Kenya 
and Tanzania to find a solution that will ensure there are no flight disruptions between Nairobi and 
Dar es Salaam.  
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